
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The ICOPA 2022 congress is just around the corner, and we would like to kindly ask you to share with 
members of your society that it is still possible to join us in Copenhagen or online! 
 
This year’s edition of the ICOPA is like no other. For the first time, the #ICOPAnhagen hybrid experience 
is accessible for everyone – anytime, anywhere. While we are excited to welcome a high number of 
participants onsite in Copenhagen, we are pleased to also offer the opportunity to even more 
international participants to join us virtually, no matter where they are located. The ICOPA virtual 
platform is user friendly and will make the congress experience one to remember. What is more, 
participants will have access to our scientific content on-demand for 3 months after the congress. 
 
In addition, we have now announced last-minute registration discounts! Thanks to the support from 
our societies, the ICOPA 2022 local hosting societies DSP and SBSP, there are new exclusive discounts for 
students and groups to support them to join congress. The late registration fees for students for both 
in-person and virtual participation are now reverted to the regular registration rates and they start from 
as little as €225 for online and €395 for on-site attendance.  
 
We would highly appreciate if you could share this message amongst your members and encourage 
them to join us between 21-26 August 2022, in Copenhagen or online.  
 
Moreover, we encourage everyone to spread the news further in their networks, for example by using 
the materials below:    
 

• Sharing the scientific program link  

• Forwarding the latest ICOPA 2022 Newsletter  

https://icopa2022.org/register/
https://icopa2022.org/the-hybrid-experience/
https://icopa2022.org/hosting-societies/
https://icopa2022.org/scientific-program/
http://redirect.kenes.com/v/MzA1LVFVSy01MTkAAAGGIZ0BWIQP50jY_nzwDoMZUbyjs8BVfcvsIuhlCVKDMFLQ9zpZ5DzqNK5IiHnlHtZGIVDA3ac=


• Sharing this Facebook post & Tweet  

• Invite them to register  
  
We believe in our united efforts to make ICOPA 2022 a memorable congress!   
 
Thank you for your continuous support,  
  
Kind regards,   
 
Pikka Jokelainen, President of SBSP, 1st Vice-President of WFP 
Lars Hviid, President of DSP 
and ICOPA 2022 Secretariat   
  

https://www.facebook.com/icopanhagen/photos/a.1035042589965445/2662539943882360/
https://twitter.com/ICOPAnhagen/status/1552905056491655169?s=20&t=GW2sk8ypUD-cpsKC58rGMA
https://icopa2022.org/register/

